
Hello,  
 
I am writing to inform you of my concerns with the shelter opening up on Fanshawe Park Road W.  
 
First of all, I do support programs to support the cities and the women living in these conditions. 
However, I am concerned because of the area it will be in. There is a child's toy store right beside it, a 
school down the road and its in a dense residential  neighbourhood.  
 
We know that with this facility opening, it could lead to some serious problems emerging. 
 
I am also a teacher at a school nearby and it terrifies me that we will be so close to this facility and 
shelter. I fear for the safety of the children and families. It doesn't make any sense to open an area in 
such a family oriented environment. Nowhere near medical services or community centers. Please 
reconsider this! The motel served the community as a meeting place to enjoy good and drinks and now 
it's turning into a shelter. How does this make sense?!  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
C.Rivas 
 


